May 10, 2016 Blackberry Jam Meeting Minutes

Present: Warren & Maureen Weathers, Diane Stephens, Pam Baumann, Greg
Hampton, Joyce Donnell, Jared Cobb, Rhett Gedies, Karen Burford.
Financial report: Still early. Maureen reported that we have $120 in Jam Sales.

Public Relations: Patty Jo (editor) not in attendance. We are having problems

with web page (Malware) and Patti Jo has been fixing these problems. At the
meeting tonight when we pull up the website on our phones everything is looking
good. We have budgeted with the Register Guard for placement of ad for the
Discovery Magazine. Maureen will update. After discussion about placing an ad
in the publication “Oregon Family” a motion was made to place an add in this
magazine for the month of June. Cost of this ad is $1849.00. It will be 1/8 of a
page and will be printed in black and white.

Poster: The poster is under construction.

Advertising: The spreadsheet was sent out and Diane is taking the advertising

price list to Banner Bank.
Program: Diane is also working on the Program.

Sponsorship: Greg Hampton will take the Ad Packets to Pleasant Hill and
distribute there.

Craft & Commercial: Pam reported that 15 applications have been received.

Food Vendors: Rhett reported that we have thrree new vendors, Dos Gringos,

Bright Delights (Kettle Korn) and Boss Hoggs Barbeque, for a total of seven
vendors. Rhett is still working on an additional food vendor.

Entertainment: No report from Paula, however, she continues to work on the

entertainment portion of BBJ.
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Quilt Show: The quilt is completed and ticket sales are under way.

Car Show: Greg Hampton is working on the Car Show flyer and Ron Johnson is

working on the trophies.

SKRun: Ewmail was sent to Daniele — waiting for response.

Parade: Mark and Suzanne Kintzley will be the Grand Marshals this year. Diane
will contact them for a write up in the Program. We have received one Parade

application.

Fishing Derby: Getting ready. There are entry tickets on the website.

Kidz Korner: Joyce reported that all is well. She will have new pictures in the

program.

Kid's Activities: No car bash again this year. We will check with Pat Todd

(basketball tournament) and K.Prevevost (volleyball ball tournament) to see if

we are scheduling those events.

RC Planes: No report.
Garbage & Recycling: No report.

Layout/setup/grounds: No report.

Toilets: Preparation completed.

Security: George absent.

City: CA Jared Cobb reported that we will have one Oakridge policeman on
Saturday afternoon. Also, discussion about making a small card to give to people
with dogs in the Park that refers to the City ordinance that dogs are not

allowed.

Next Blackberry Jam Meeting: June 14, 2016 Lowell City Hall — 7:00 pm






